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Appendix C-4 Participant Survey Thank You E-mail

Dear [ScaleUp participant’s name], 

Thank you very much for completing the ScaleUp initiative participant survey. The information 
that you have provided will help evaluate the performance of this initiative and allow the U.S. 
Small Business Administration to develop plans for improving it and assessing its impact on 
participants’ business-related goals. We are very appreciative of your time.

Respectfully, 

Optimal Solutions Group, LLC


